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Evening work near I-69/I-75 interchange 
 
Flint Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be closing the left two lanes of northbound I-75 

near the I-69 interchange on Tuesday, March 15 for the removal of a heaved slab in the left lane. 

Weather permitting, the work will happen between 6 p.m. and 2 a.m. This will also impact traffic 

coming onto I-75 from Bristol Road. Motorists should allow additional time to reach their 

destination. Please contact Chris Freeman, Trunklines 3rd Shift Supervisor, at 810-767-4920 ext. 

326 if you have questions.  

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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